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Dear Angela,

I am writing in reference to the two above planning application numbers.
I strongly object to both proposed demolition and rebuilding of no 26 netherhall gardens

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS
If the proposed building is erected at no 26, there will be total invasion of privacy into the back garden of no 24A.
There will be overlooking on different levels by numerous parties, additional noise and too close proximity tenants using balconies and terraces invading privacy and space of no 24a garden. Neither amenity or privacy of this garden has been taken into consideration with this proposal.

